
 

 

    
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KNIGHTLY NEWS 
WEEK OF NOVEMBER 1

CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC SCHOOL
Where EVERYBODY is SOMEBODY and ALL live for GOD! 

Our Mission – Christ the King Catholic School is committed to upholding 
Catholic faith and tradition and, in partnership with families, helping students 

develop academically for a life of faith, integrity and service.

School Office Hours: 
Monday - Friday  

7:30 am - 3:30 pm

Financial Office Hours:  
Tuesday & Wednesday 

10:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Thursday  

10:00 am – 12:00 pm

Phone: 843-3909 
Fax: 843-6519

Newsletter Deadline:  
Email information by  
Midnight Thursday to 

cknewsletter@ckschool.com

To access the Newsletter, 
please visit www.ckschool.com, 
select the “PTO” tab at the top 

of the page and then the 
“Information & Resources” link 

in the drop down menu. 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Did you know your 2nd grader will learn about American Presidents this year?          
A book on presidents might make an excellent Christmas gift! 

WEEKLY COVID UPDATE
In order to be as transparent as possible I will be giving weekly updates on 
individuals who are COVID positive in the school, and the number of individuals 
who are quarantined due to being in close contact with a positive COVID 
individual. The following data is from Friday, October 29: 

COVID POSITIVE STUDENTS - 0 
QUARANTINED STUDENTS - 1 
COVID POSITIVE FACULTY - 0 

QUARANTINED FACULTY & STAFF - 0

DATE TIME EVENT LOCATION WHO 

Mon 
11/1 

Tues 
11/2 

Wed 
11/3 

Thurs 
11/4 

8:15 am School Mass 

Belle Isle Night 

Church Students Only 

Fri 
11/5 

Jeans Day 

Sat 
11/6 

5:00 pm Mass Church All Are 
Welcome 

Sun 
11/7 

8:00 am 
10:00 am 
12:15 pm 

Mass Church All Are 
Welcome 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 

Upcoming Events: 
Friday, November 5 

Jeans Day 

Monday, November 8 
Auction Jeans Day 

Tuesday, November 9 
Picture Retakes 

Friday, November 19 
Spirit Day 

Monday, November 22 – 
Friday, November 26 

No School 
 Thanksgiving Break 

Wednesday, December 1 
Group Picture Day

Friday, December 3 
Jeans Day 

Monday, December 13 
Auction Jeans Day 

BELLE ISLE NIGHT – THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 4 
The first Thursday night of each month is CK School Night at Belle Isle Restaurant. 

That means Thursday, November 4th is Belle Isle Night!  
Please go and enjoy yummy food anytime between 5 – 9 PM and let them know you are from Christ the King School. 

Take-out is available as well. 15% of your food purchase will be donated to our school.  
 

Thank you to David and Sally Riesenberg, owners of Belle Isle Restaurant & Brewery, for their generosity.  
The Riesenbergs are also members of the parish and they sent all four of their children to CK School.  

We so appreciate their support of the school!  



  
LUNCH MENU 

 
Monday  

(11/1) 
Tuesday  
(11/2) 

Wednesday  
(11/3) 

Thursday  
(11/4) 

Friday  
(11/5) 

TRAY 

Spaghetti with 
Meat Sauce 

Country 
Green Beans 

Garlic Breadstick 
Orange Smiles  

Breakfast 
Scramble 

Sausage Patty 
Biscuit 

Yogurt Cup 
 

Baked  
Chicken Strips 
Potato Wedges 

Corn 
Fresh Fruit 

Pork Stir Fry 
Egg Roll with 
Sweet & Sour 

Chinese 
Vegetables 

Pudding Cup 

Baked Cheese 
Ravioli 

Peas & Carrots 
Garlic Toast 

Cookie 

A LA CARTE 
SANDWICH 

Hot Turkey 
Croissant 
Sandwich 

Baja Chicken 
Sandwich 

Chicken Salad on 
Croissant 

Cheeseburger Baked Potato Bar 

SALAD 
Chicken Caesar 

Salad 
Cobb Salad 

Southern Chicken 
Salad 

Asian Chicken 
Salad 

Taco Salad 

 

EMPOWERED GIRLS MINISTRY 
 

Starting October 24 from 1:30 – 2:30 PM, 7th and 8th grade girls can participate in a  
20 week Walking with Purpose program for middle school girls that will meet weekly. 

 

Registration is $25 for materials. 
 

To register, please click here. 
 

For additional information on the program,  
please visit the Walking with Purpose website or click here. 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS 
 

VOLUNTEER LISTS 
Volunteer Lists can now be found on the CK website under Parents --> Forms and Links. 

 

PLAYGROUND DUTY 
Lunch duty this year will consist of playground duty only. More information and sign-ups to come soon! 

 

Please email Lauren Chastain with volunteer questions Lechastain29@gmail.com. 

 

 

PLEASE SEE 
ATTACHED 

AUDITION FORM 
THAT MUST BE 

COMPLETED TO 
AUDITION. 

SAVE THE DATE  
ST. JOSEPH’S SOCIETY 
Wednesday, November 10 

Lively Beerworks 
 

 

https://benchmark.nutrislice.com/menu/christ-the-king-aa/christ-the-king
https://www.ckschool.com/volunteer
https://ckokc.org/empowered
https://walkingwithpurpose.com/bible-study/?id=middle-school-girls#_tabs_contents-43-20772


 
Hello CK Parents, 
November is here and the holiday season is fast approaching. This is such a wonderful time of year 
but can also be one of the busiest times for everyone. We sometimes find ourselves going, going, 
going that we forget to slow down and give thanks for the many blessings that we have. The CK 
school community is a blessing in my life, and I am thankful that I am part of it.  During this difficult 
time of navigating through a pandemic, I still see so much faith, fellowship, commitment, and support 
shown throughout the school environment. Thank you for that.  
 
A great example of this support is the success of the school auction, Prom Knight. WOW!  The event 
was great, and I think a great time was had by all. Once again, I want to thank Jamie Shouse, chair 
of the auction, and Carrie Strickland, assistant chair, for making the event so terrific.  It was a fun 
evening supporting the school community.  So much time and work go into an event like this. Thanks 
goes as well to the Prom Knight Auction Committee that helped with this event.  It takes a team of 
dedicated individuals to help create a night of fun, fellowship, and fundraising. Thank you to all those 
who volunteered their time. A special thanks goes to the sponsors who helped financially support this 
special night. An event as great as this could not have happened without your aid. Your generosity is 
extremely appreciated.  Lastly, thank you to the families who helped make the auction such a 
success by giving funds through in-person or virtual bidding and buying tickets to the event. We also 
want to thank everyone who donated items or services to help make the auction so great. This was a 
community effort that showed we are all here to support Christ the King School. What a blessing that 
is.  
 
On Wednesday, November 10th we will be celebrating Veteran’s Day.  We invite all veterans in the 
church and school community to come enjoy a presentation to honor their service to our nation. If 
someone in your family is a veteran of the military, please share this invite with them. It will begin at 
9:00 and last about 45 minutes. If you know a veteran that would like to attend, we ask that you let us 
know by emailing your child’s teacher or you can email me at afeighny@ckschool.com. At this time, 
we are hopeful that this will be our first in-person all-school assembly, but we are still monitoring 
protocols. The assembly will only be open to veterans, students, teachers, and staff. 
 
The holiday season is a time where we often see more giving. In the coming weeks be on the lookout 
for information about the Christ the King Giving Tree.  This is a wonderful opportunity for families to 
give to those individuals who are less fortunate and help bring a smile to the faces of many. CK 
students and families have always been so generous, and I know that it will be no different this year. 
We are also still collecting coats to give to those who might need them and are homeless. If you 
have coats that you are no longer wearing, CK would love to have them.  
 
The weather is beginning to get much colder so please make sure your child is dressed appropriately 
and has a coat to wear when going outside. We do go outside on very cold days.  Children do not 
stay indoors even if they do not have a coat. I also ask that you label all sweatshirts and coats. We 
already are starting to get a gathering of items in our Lost and Found area. 
 
Once again, I thank you for your support and commitment to Christ the King School. I hope during 
this up-coming busy season, you are able to find time to slow down and enjoy all the blessings in your 
life.  
 
Peace to All, 
Amy Feighny 



 

Submit form to: 
Amy Feighny  

1905 Elmhurst Ave. 
Oklahoma City, OK 73120 
afeighny@ckschool.com 

Christ the King Distinguished Alumni Award 
 

On January 30, 2022 Father Rex and the Christ the King community will honor 
and recognize the 2022 recipient of the Christ the King School Distinguished 
Alumni Award. This honoree is recognized for his/her commitment to the 
Catholic faith through actions and words. The constant efforts to make the 
community a better place are evident through his/her display of integrity and 
service. 
 

Please submit the name of one or more outstanding alumni that you feel would 
be a deserving recipient of this honor.   
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name of Nominee  __________________________________________________ 
Address   __________________________________________________ 
City, State, Zip  __________________________________________________   
Phone   _________________________   
8th grade graduation year _____________ 
 
Qualifications:  Please list qualities that make this nominee a worthy recipient of the 
award.  Include any service that this nominee has given to the school, church and 
community. (Please use an additional sheet if needed) 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

DEADLINE: Monday, November 15,, 2021. 





 

 St. Genesius 6-8th Drama Club: Drama Club Permission/Commitment   

  

Please sign, date, and return this form to: Mrs. Cheek  at auditions.  

We are excited to announce that this year the 3-6th grade St. Genesius Drama Club will be performing Into the Woods, Jr. 

We would love to have your student involved with the show!   

• We will rehearse each week on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:00-4:15. There will be an 

additional extended rehearsals on Mon-Tues. January 24-25 until 5 PM.  

• Rehearsals will be held in the gym. Please pick up in front of the school on the south side of 

the main building. 

• Because we will be rehearsing with students from several different grades, masks will be 

worn during rehearsal. We will also work to maintain social distancing during rehearsals.  

• Auditions will be held on Nov. 9 and 11th from 3-4:15. Students should have a song from a 

musical prepared. Students will need to attend BOTH days of auditions. 

• Rehearsals begin on Nov. 16th.  We will meet each Tuesday and Thursday until the 

performance.  

• Our performance dates are set for Wed-Thurs. Jan. 26-27. More information regarding 

performances will be made available as we get closer to those dates.  

• Information regarding casting and schedules will be shared via Google Classroom. The join 

code for the Drama Club google classroom is zgusu7q  

 
Auditions will be held on Tues. Nov. 9 and Thurs. Nov. 11 in the gym. Please send  the 

signed slip below with your student. Please keep this letter for your own calendar. 
 

Please fill out the permission and commitment form below and list any possible conflicts with our rehearsal schedule 

that may occur. We will do our best to accommodate student schedules and to work around conflicts. 

Thanks,   

Mrs. Cheek and Mr. Gillis 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
Please return this portion to Mrs. Cheek at auditions. Please keep the top half of the letter so that you have a record of 
our rehearsal times.  

My child _______________________ has my permission to audition and perform in Into the Woods, Jr. We understand 

that committing to the play requires that my child attend all rehearsals, and that failure to attend two rehearsals 

without notifying Mrs. Cheek or Mr. Gillis in advance will result in my child’s role being recast.   

______________________________ _______________   

Parent name         date   

 

Parent email:  

Known conflicts:  




